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Andrea Gyger

From: Smith 

Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2015 11:41 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Internet based voting

Hello.   

I am writing to share my opposition of expansion of any Internet based voting.  As we have seen with recent 

security breaches on federal employee's information the electronic data is not secure and any expansion of 

voting electronically increases the chances for voter fraud.  Please limit these types of activities for extreme 

cases such as soldiers deployed that are not able to vote with traditional methods.  

 

Thank you, 

Adam Smith  

  




